First Unitarian Universalist Society of Marietta

Green Sanctuary Committee Meeting 

11:30 p.m., Sunday, June 18, 2017

Parkersburg City Park
In attendance: Dawn Hewitt, Ralph Olander, Mike and Adeline Bailey, and Nancy Novak (representing the plant sale committee.)
Dawn Hewitt chaired the meeting.
Minutes of the May meeting were approved.
GSC participation in June 25 Plant Sale  At previous meetings, Dawn proposed that GSC plan a Solar Open House as part of the event, using the side of the RE building opposite the courtyard to display some of our solar demo items, and offer a "tour" to view the rooftop array. The committee discussed details for GSC's part of the event and final plans for volunteers and their duties were reviewed. The brochure for the matching grant campaign is almost ready, with a few minor changes to be made. Copies will be available for the solar open house. 

Nancy Novak will email requests for plants and bake sale items and Martha McGovern will organize bake sale volunteers.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 to allow GSC members to attend the MultiCultural interfaith service including the visiting Buddhist monks and Rev. Kat as participants.
Respectfully submitted,

Adeline Bailey, scribe
